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Governor Deal has ordered State government offices to reopen on Friday, January 31, 2014. Governor Deal is asking State Agency Heads to notify staff of this action and to remind staff members to use their best discretion and proceed with caution when returning to work.
DJJ offices will resume normal business hours on Friday, January 31st.  We look forward to having all staff members return to work. 

Please make sure you proceed with caution during your morning travels.  The temperatures will still be well below freezing tonight in many parts of the state.  There may still be sections of roadway that are hazardous, so drive safe.

One Team. One Mission.
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Avery D. Niles, Commissioner

Georgia Department of Juvenile Justice

(404) 508-7200
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